
Last day to order prescriptions for collection before Christmas: 

Monday 17th December 

 

Ludham Surgery opening hours  

over the Christmas period: 

 

OPEN: Monday 24th December (8.30am - 6pm) 

CLOSED: Tuesday 25th December 

CLOSED: Wednesday 26th December 

Reopening on Thursday 27th December (8.30am - 6pm) 

 

OPEN: Monday 31st December (8.30am-6pm) 

CLOSED: Tuesday 1st January 

Reopening on Wednesday 2nd January (8.30am - 1pm) 

 
 

If you have a life threatening medical emergency 

 please call 999 

 

If you require medical assistance that cannot wait  

until the surgery reopens please call 111 

CHRISTMAS 2018 

We wish all of our patients a Merry Christmas  

and a Happy New Year! 


